
I am a long time rural resident and gun owner.  I have walked snowy midnight pastures during calving season while 7 months 
pregnant, pulled many lambs every winter on our 200 ewe operation, bucked more hay bales than I can remember, and mucked out 
endless stalls.  And like most working livestock operators, my husband and I have used our firearms for legitimate practical 
purposes.  
But there is no constitutional right that does not have reasonable, necessary, limitations.  This is true of the 2nd Amendment.  This is 
the 21st century, not the 18th, and it is obvious to me that the protection of life and the freedom from armed intimidation in our civil 
life is reasonably put forth in this legislation.

Thank you and please perform your duty to govern for the majority by staying in the Capital and legislating,
Leslee Lucas


